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I oppose the mining of gravel from the Peak Ranch by Peak Materials for the following reasons:

1 Too close to the Blue River going immediately to the west of the project.

2 Excessive truck traffic on Highway 9 getting the material back to the processing plant.

3.Not part of the county long range outlook for the Lower Blue River Basin.

4. May set a precedent to allow additional gravel removal from the valley floor in that area.

Sincerely

Mark H Rogers
446 Rodeo Dr.
Silverthorne Colo 80496
PO Box 26251
Silverthorne 80497
970- 262-7740
cell 303-483-5253
mhrogers483@gmail.com
My wife and I live there (2)
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